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 Admissions policy                                                               
We welcome children from when they are 2 years and 6 months old until they start school.
Children do not need to be potty trained, but we do ask that parents provide their own spare nappies and clothes.

Prospective parents/carers are welcome to drop in during one of our sessions to have a look around, meet the staff and see how we operate. They are then given an application form to complete if they would like their child to attend.

Our Pre-School Coordinator will email to acknowledge receipt of the application form and advise when the child is eligible to start and when the parents/carers should expect further contact. 

A few weeks before the child is due to start, the Pre-School Coordinator will contact everyone who has submitted an application form to discuss availability and agree a start date. A prospectus is then sent out which contains all the information required and various forms to complete. At this stage, we ask for a £20 non-refundable admin fee to secure the place. This fee may be waived in the case of 2-year entitlement funding.
We arrange our waiting list in birth order, unless a parent/carer has asked to delay the start until funding is available.

In the event of over-subscription, places are offered on a first-come-first-served basis. Our policy may also take into account the following:
Children looked after by the Local Authority

Children who live in the catchment area - the vicinity of the home to the Pre-School
Children who have siblings already attending the Pre-School.
We endeavour to 
· Keep a place vacant, if this is financially viable, to accommodate an emergency admission, a child with special needs or a ‘looked-after’ child.

· Be flexible about attendance patterns to accommodate the needs of individual children and families.

Sessions are agreed for the duration of each half term. Any permanent changes to these sessions will be made at the start of each half term. Before the end of each term, the Pre-School Coordinator will ask all parents/carers if they wish to change or add any sessions for the next term. Once these changes have been agreed, we then allocate any available sessions to new starters.

We will try our best to accommodate the odd ad-hoc session. This is at the discretion of the staff on that day and will depend on availability and staff to child ratios. These sessions must be paid for on the day.
This policy was adopted at a meeting of Farnsfield Pre-school 

Read and updated June 2019  Pre-school Leader……………………………………..
Signed on behalf of the Pre-school Committee…………………………………………….
